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INTER OFFICE MEMO

CYPRUS EXPLORATION CORPORATION LTD.
VANCOUVER OFFICE

Date: January 22, 1969

To: Mr. Donald W. Tully
From: Mr. J. B. P. Sawyer
Subject: ~ EUREKA PEAK PROSPECT : :
- i
Jﬁfﬁ‘ I have discussed with Bill Bacon his report on the
~ Eureka Peak property submitted to us by Rapid River Resources.

I find that the report is based almeost wholly on the data
furnished to us by Eric Scholtes. I had hoped that some
further study would have been made of their data presently
held by Chapman, Wood and Griswold which has never really
been compiled. However, in the light of the recently
published work on that area (G.S.C. Report of Activities,
1968) and of Bill's remarks concerning similar mineralization
at other places in the Cariboc, I think Hs general conclusions
are valid. 1In view of this,with your approval, I will return
the data to Howard Travis of Rapid River Resources, and advise
him that we will not be able to undertake any further work

on this property.

JBPS/ jel



"
C Rrus ExpPLorRATION CoORPORAT {4, LTD.

810 WEST HASTINGS STREET
VANCOUVER 2. BRITISH COLUMBIA
TELEPHONE: 683-9304

September 5, 1968

Mr. Eric Scholtes,
P.Ce Box 1731
Williams Lake, B.C.

Dear Mr. Scholtes:

I am returning herewith your copy of the Summary Report
by Mel Hurd on the Eureka project which you kindly lent me
last week. I have made a copy of this for further study here.
Also enclosed please find your original I.P. plot and a copy
of Jim Coates' report which I got from Howard Travis. I have
made copies of the maps which you also lent me, and will return
the originals to you under separate cover within the next few
days. :

I have not yet completed my study and evaluations of
this project, but hope to do so shortly and reach a decision
on it one way or the other.

Thank you for devoting your time to showing me the

property on August 25th. We appreciate the opportunity to
consider this prospect.

Yours very truly,

CYPRUS EXPLORATION CORPORATION, LTD.

J. B. P. Sawyer
Regional Manager - Western Canada

JBPS/ jel per:

Encls.






